Special Meeting June 28, 2018

A special meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, June 28, 2018, at 10:00 a.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, with Supervisors Frank Augustine, Albert Burick, III, and Brandon Rishel present.

(There were no members of the public present.)

The meeting was called to order and opened with a salute to the flag.

Motion by Mr. Burick second by Mr. Rishel to remove Hanover Engineering as the Zoning Officer for Shenango Township. Motion carried.

Motion by Mr. Rishel second by Mr. Burick to approve Michael Lynch as the Interim Zoning Officer for Shenango Township. Motion carried.

Motion by Mr. Burick second by Mr. Rishel to remove Hanover Engineering as the Alternate Engineering Firm for Shenango Township. Motion carried.

Motion by Mr. Rishel second by Mr. Burick to approve HRG Engineering as the Alternate Engineer for Shenango Township per their provided price sheet. Motion carried.

Motion by Mr. Burick second by Mr. Rishel to adjourn. Motion carried.

Meeting adjourned at 10:05 a.m.